	New Road, Chatham
Application of High Friction Surface 
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As part of Medway Councils commitment to maintaining and improving the Highway Network, we are planning to undertake essential carriageway resurfacing work. For further details of the Council’s Annual Highway Improvement Programme visit www.medway.gov.uk/resurfacing
Where and when will the works take place?
New Road, Chatham - Westbound direction, junction with Union Street 
Our Streetworks team have agreed that the safest and most appropriate time to complete this work is nighttime, therefore, work is programmed to start on THURSDAY 14TH November 2024 for 2 nights, between 8pm and 6am.

Dates are subject to change if poor weather conditions or other difficulties are encountered and information boards on site will be updated should any changes occur.

How will it affect you?
The right-hand turn from New Road into Union Street and the right-hand turn from Union Street into New Road will be banned during the works, therefore a signed diversion route will be in place for the duration of these works. 
Highway improvement works are noisy and higher levels of noise will be expected during these works. The council apologises in advance for any inconvenience this may cause whilst these essential works are completed.
Need to contact us?
If you have any queries, in the first instance please speak to our workforce on site. Alternatively, email highwayops@medway.gov.uk, visit www.medway.gov.uk/YourFeedback or scan the QR code below.
[image: QR code]
Additional copies of this letter are available at www.medway.gov.uk/resurfacing
To request this information in other formats and languages, please contact Customer & Business Support on 01634 333333 (Monday to Friday 9am-5pm)


image1.png
Medway

COUNCIT

Serving You




image2.png
&< Volker!




image3.png




